
 

 

                                  P.O. BOX 115 PRUDENCE ISLAND, RHODE ISLAND 02872 

PrudenceConservancy@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 

   July 1, 2024 
 

Brian Woodhead 
Portsmouth Public Works Director 
143 Hedly Street 
Portsmouth, RI 02871 
 
RE: Letter of Support CRMC Narragansett Ave Shoreline Permit 
 
Dear Mr. Woodhead, 
 
The Board of the Prudence Conservancy is providing this Letter of Support regarding your 
submitted permit to CRMC for the Narragansett Ave Shoreline project.  The Prudence 
Conservancy owns Lot 70 Plat 75.  

 
Questions can be sent to prudenceconservancy@gmail.com or by phone @ (401) 595-7634 (Ray 
Jenness). 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Ray Jenness 
Chair Prudence Conservancy 
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